CITY OF FORT BRAGG

Incorporated August s, 1889
416 N. Franklin Street
Fort Bragg, CA 95437
Phone: (707) 961-2823

BID OPENING
Bollard & Street Light Project
City Project No. PWP-00127

Bids were opened on Friday, December 2, 2022, at 2:00 p.m. by June Lemos, MMC, City Clerk, via
Zoom. City staff present in addition to the City Clerk included Assistant Director — Engineering, Chantell
O’Neal.

Three (3) bids were received. Said bids were from:

1. M3 Integrated Services, Inc. Bid: $392,020.00
3355 Regional Parkway
Santa Rosa, CA 95403

2. Fort Bragg Electric, Inc. Bid:  $299,276.54
PO Box 1878
Fort Bragg, CA 95437

3. F. Loduca Co. Bid: $344 575.00
PO Box 690111
Stockton, CA 95269-0111

The bids contained bid security in accordance with the Notice Inviting Bids for this project.

The bids will be reviewed by City Staff and a recommendation will be made to the Fort Bragg City

Council at their regular meeting of December 12, 2022, at 6:00 p.m., or as soon thereafter as the matter
may be heard.

Dated: December 2, 2022

June Lemos, MMC
City Qlerk

CC: Planholders



